BPG for the Management of Women with a ‘Lack of Capacity’ within the NHSCSP

NHS Cervical Screening Programme

[Call & Recall Office]

[Address 1]

[Address 2]

[Town], [Postcode]

Dear Patient Details
Re: Ceasing from the NHS Cervical Screening Programme 

At the request of INSERT NAME OF PERSON REQUESTING THAT THE WOMAN IS CEASED I have removed your name from the database and you will not receive any further invitations for cervical screening. This person has requested that you are ceased as a Best Interest request, I have enclosed a leaflet explaining this.

If you do not agree with this decision, or want to receive cervical screening invitations again at any point in the future, please contact the office at the details above.

Yours sincerely,

Screening Programme Manager

Call & Recall Office
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